
APRIL: VISITS TO ROSS RIVER AND WATSON LAKE

Richard and other members of the Selwyn Chihong team:

• Met with Chiefs and Councils

• Attended Community meetings

• Participated in local job fairs

JUNE: STUDENTS LEARN ABOUT LIFE IN AN 

EXPLORATION CAMP 

Twenty-two Grade 10 students and their teachers from 

schools in Ross River and Watson Lake came to site to 

learn about working in the mining industry. 

The goal of the day was to share information about different 

jobs in mining and exploration. We also talked about the 

education and experience people need for these jobs. 

AUGUST: TWO GROUPS OF ELDERS COME FOR A VISIT 

We welcomed two groups of Elders from the Ross River 

Dena Council and Liard First Nation to the Selwyn Project 

in August. The weather was good, so we took helicopter 

tours and camp tours. 

We flew the Elders around the Selwyn Project property,  

visited our Anniv drill site and toured the facilities in Don 

Camp, including:

• the offices and medic and ambulance facilities

• 	�the recreation room, the ‘dry’ (wash, shower and

laundry) and the sleeping quarters

• 	�the kitchen and dining facilities, where we shared a

meal together

• 	�the core shacks, where we saw how the drill core

arrives at camp, by truck and helicopter, and how we

log, mark and photograph the core

The Elders were interested to hear about what Selwyn 

Chihong is doing to protect water and wildlife at the 

proposed Project. They also gave us lots of good 

feedback. One of the highlights of the trip was when the 

Elders had the chance to meet up with some of the Kaska 

young people working at site.

In the Community

For more information about the Project, see our Fact Sheet at www.selwynchihong.com/resource_centre


